From:
 Lucy Wood

 Sent:
 04 April 2021 18:30

To: Planning

**Subject:** Comment on Application ref 2021/1333/T

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sir/Madam,

Comment on Application ref 2021/1333/T

I would like to make clear my opposition to felling the poplar tree in the garden of 103 Torriano Avenue. We directly overlook this tree and enjoy it year round as it gives shade, beauty and is a home to local wildlife. I feel to have this tree removed for any reason other than it being diseased beyond treatment/dead/of threat to structures or people nearby is wholly unnecessary and would be detrimental to the beauty of the local area.

I hope that you see fit to turn down this application and preserve this beautiful piece of nature for all overlooking homes to enjoy for many more years to come.

Best wishes,

Lucy